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SUMMARY OF KEY DISCUSSIONS

1. Updates on the 2020/21 Site Review and Reporting
Process (SRRP).

2. Presentation from Providence Health Care Physicians and
Surgeons Association.

3. Request for start-up funding from Bella Coola Medical
Staff Association (MSA).

4. Updates from the provincial team

2020/21 SRRP Updates
The Facility Engagement Working Group (FEWG) received an
update and heard emerging themes, priorities, local and
regional actions.

Key Priorities for MSAs
Emerging priorities from MSAs strategic goals and activities
focus on the following themes:

̵ Strengthen relationships between physicians and
health authority leaders.

̵ Support physician engagement to create a unified
physician voice.

̵ Improve working environment, including physician
health and wellness.

̵ Improve recruitment and retention of physicians and
medical staff.

̵ Improve quality of healthcare services and delivery.
̵ Improve equity, cultural safety and inclusion in

medical staff and leadership.
̵ Improve governance and operations.

As well, an example was shared about how Engagement
Partners supported SRRP discussions between MSAs and the
health authority partners to identify regional actions in Interior
health region.

Knowledge Sharing Strategy
The provincial team shared an update on plans to foster
innovation, progress, and networking by centrally creating and
disseminating information and enabling peer-to-peer learning
opportunities. Knowledge sharing elements including areas of

interest and format, as well as success and value, were
discussed.
Providence Health Care Physicians and Surgeons Association
Presentation
The MSA presented on its:

̵ results from its 2020 health authority engagement
survey and self-assessment survey.

̵ 2020 highlights including physician-led projects,
COVID-19 learnings, and the new St. Paul’s Hospital.

̵ 2021-22 strategic priorities

Start-up Funding from Bella Coola MSA
The FEWG approved a request for start-up funding from the
Bella Coola Medical Staff Association. The MSA is committed to
work on physician engagement and improve patient care
through collaboration and consultation at the Bella Coola
Hospital.

Executive Updates
A new document has been created for divisions of family
practices and medical staff associations. The Governance
Fundamentals Guidelines defines the attributes, skills, and
knowledge with good governance. To complement the
guidelines, the provincial team is developing training webinars.
Upcoming next is expand and update the human resources
toolkit currently available to divisions.

The Joint Collaborative Committees will be collaborating with
the Doctors of BC’s Physician Health Program on a provincial
cognitive behavioural therapy training and peer support
network. More details will be shared as they become available.


